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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Board of Trustees Auburn

University (“Auburn University”), licensee of FM radio station WEGL, Channel 216A, Auburn,

Alabama.  Auburn University holds a construction permit for WEGL (BMPED-20150601ACA),

and this application for station license seeks a license to cover the outstanding construction

permit.

There is one special operating condition/restriction listed on the WEGL permit, and it

states:

“The permittee/licensee in coordination with other users of the site must reduce power or cease
operation as necessary to protect persons having access to the site, tower or antenna from
radiofrequency electromagnetic fields in excess of FCC guidelines. “

Auburn University understands and pledges compliance with this condition. 

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that Board of Trustees Auburn University is in

compliance with the Commission’s rules.  Therefore, Board of Trustees Auburn University

requests to operate WEGL at 1.8 kilowatts.


